v Happy Valley Primary September 16 2019

& ) Weekly Note Home

@ Office Hours: 7:00am - 3:30pm  School Hours: 8:00am - 2:10pm
Telephone 930-357-2131 ~ Fax: 530-357-2138 ~ Website: hvusd.net

Transitiong|

| Dates to Remember:
_Kindergarten -

Every Monday

%‘ﬁf Release Time is 3-16:  Minimum Day release
1:10 pm. Bus will drop | time 1:10pm

off 1 hr before regular 9-17: Fall Picture Day
time.

Early Transitional | 10-7 thru10-11early  } 9-17 and 9-18: Cross Country

release at 1:10pm all Practice 2:10pm to 2:40pm.

Kindergarten week

9-20: Cross country Meet
5:00pm @ Grand Oaks

10-7 thru 10-11:
Parent/Teacher Conferences
Early release @1:10 all week

Currently the ETK class
is full, if you still have
an interest to being on

the waitlist please
contact the Primary

school office by Fall Picture Day is _
September 27th. coming. 10-8: Coffee with the
Tuesday 9-17-19 Principal 7:30am Room #1

530-357-2131 10-8: Board Meeting Happy

t
rparkinson@hvusd.net o“’ rﬂ:‘l:‘;\lflg:‘&%‘;;"y School,

malvis@hvusd.net

ffffff > _a  Notefrom Mrs. Craig, Principal

Itis already mid-September! What an incredible year it's been so far. This week, we have school pictures
to capture those exciting learning moments! We hope that you can join us to begin the planning of the
harvest Festival, this Thursday evening at 6 o’clock. Meeting will be at the Elementary school. It has been a
lot of fun visiting with parents during coffee with the principal. Our next coffee and conversation will be in
October. Don't forget to reach out to your child’s teacher for any questions you might have about your child’s
learning journey.

Our teachers are very focused on reading skills and helping students progress from the mechanics of
reading to the understand of important information. We hope that you will read with your child every night to
help them improve and strengthen their learning.

As we come into the fall season, don'’t forget to send a light jacket with your child. We still want students to
be able to step outside and get fresh air during recess.

We are fortunate to be able to pair up with such great parents to guide children in their learning journey!




